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As a law abiding firearm owner, veteran, and CHL holder, I strongly oppose this 

attack on my US and Oregon constitutional rights. This SB reduces public safety. 

Additionally, this will do nothing to prevent criminals from obtaining a firearm. 

Criminals do not purchase firearms from a dealer.  


